
News story: Help us improve our
official statistics

Companies House publishes a range of statistics on company activity in the
UK.

In July, we opened a consultation to make sure our data is relevant to users.
So far, the response has been excellent. Thank you for all your feedback.

But, we’d like more – and there’s still time to have your say.

Complete our consultation and help us improve our statistics.

It’ll only take a few minutes. The consultation closes on 30 September 2018.

Find out more about our statistical analysis team or contact them at
statistics@companieshouse.gov.uk.
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